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I Ben Payne Director of Transportation, would like to get the Boards approval for the use 

of school Buses. East END Halloween Extravaganza and Brad Staton. Will be requesting the use 

of two school busses from 2:00 pm till 8:00pm. On October 29th 2017. If this is a success it will 

become an annul event. 

 

 

Thank you for your time sincerely: 

Ben Payne Director of transportation 

Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 

270-831-5120       270-724-0736 

 

 


